Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers
June 12 2023 meeting

Meeting was called to order

Secretary report was given and accepted.

Treasurer report was given and accepted.

Fenwood is looking for donations for fireworks this year. Motion made and passed to donate $200.

Siderake update — Dean tried it out, some adjustments were made. It should work but is missing some
teeth that will need to be added. Dean has picked some up.

8 loads of gravel were delivered to Edgar and Fenwood. The one by the pump house in Edgar should be
moved before the others in Edgar.

Dean did some grading and ditching on the trail by the Fenwood ball field and spread one of the loads of
gravelin that area.

There is still brushing at Burma to be done if you have time. Mainly trail 3 but all of them could still use
some work.

Have till the end of the month to get the mowing done on both trails.
Need to check on the Edgar trail from Fenwood to Rock Road before mowing.
Gravel will be ordered for Burma if there are funds left.

Dean got some new backup blades for the mower. The old ones were sharpened and are working well.

Meeting was adjourned.

Next meeting will be held on July 10 at 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall



